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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Following a number of communications with parents, I am writing to assure you all that any 
unacceptable parental behaviour, if witnessed by staff, will be addressed in line with the 
policies of the school. 
 
Visitors to school and all members of staff have the right to work without fear of violence and 
abuse. 
 
We expect parents and other visitors to behave in a reasonable way towards members of 
school staff and each other. The Managing of Violent and Abusive Visitors Policy (available 
on the school website) outlines the steps that will be taken where behaviour is unacceptable. 
 
Unacceptable behaviour may result in the local authority and the police being informed 
of the incident.  
 
In addition to our usual procedures, we have COVID19 arrangements in place for parents. 
These are to keep our whole school community safe. Parents must follow these new 
procedures and failure to do so could result in further action.  
 
These procedures include: entry and exit by allocated gates only, only 1 parent to enter 
playgrounds, parents should not be on any playground if their child is not exiting that way, no 
congregating around gates, parents must follow staff direction at all times, children must not 
play on any playground equipment etc. Please reread the relevant previous emails sent. 
 
Parents and visitors who fail to behave appropriately may be banned by the head 
teacher from the school premises for a period of time, subject to review. This includes 
failure to follow COVID19 procedures. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

PJMalcolm 

 

                                                                           

“Enjoy! Aspire! Achieve! Now and in the future……!” 


